
 
 
 

LEGAL NOTICE 
PLANNING BOARD 

PORTSMOUTH, NEW HAMPSHIRE 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Planning Board will hold public hearings on the following 
application on Thursday, January 24, 2013, starting at 7:00 pm in the Eileen Dondero Foley Council 
Chambers, City Hall, Municipal Complex, 1 Junkins Avenue, Portsmouth, New Hampshire. 
 
 
1. The application of John L. Ahlgren and Bessie Palmisciano, Owners, for property located on 
Langdon Street, requesting Preliminary and Final Subdivision Approval to subdivide one lot into four 
lots with the following:  

a. Proposed Lot 1 consisting of 5,022 s.f. and 63.35’ of street frontage. 
b. Proposed Lot 2 consisting of 5,301 s.f. and 68.50’ of street frontage. 
c. Proposed Lot 3 consisting of 4,965 s.f. and 43.23’ of street frontage. 
d. Proposed Lot 4 consisting of 7,920 s.f. and 40.94’ of street frontage. 

Said lot lies within the Mixed Residential Business (MRB) where a minimum of 7,500’ of lot 
area and 100’ of street frontage is required and also within the Office Research (OR) District where a 
minimum of 3 acres of lot area and 300’ of street frontage is required. 
 
 
 

Rick Taintor, 
Planning Director 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Note:  The Agenda for the Planning Board meeting will differ from the Legal Notice. For information on the Agenda 

call the Planning Department at 610-7217 during the week of January 22nd, 2013, or check the City’s website at 
www.cityofportsmouth.com. 

 
Notice to the members of the public who are hearing impaired – if you wish to attend a meeting and need assistance, 

please contact the human resources office at 610-7274 one week prior to the meeting. 
 


